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LondonResort@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
DearSir 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55  

 
Application by London Resort Company Holdings for an Order Granting  

Development Consent for the London Resort 

 

Adequacy of consultation request  
 

I refer to the above matter and would advise that I have been unable to 
trace the consultation package stated to have been submitted to this 
Authority in July/August of last year and that until the receipt of your letter 
of the 4 th January 2021, this Authority was not aware of the proposal. 
 
Having now reviewed the Consultation document the Consultation 
Strategy would appear to have been adequate although successful 
execution would appear to have failed in respect of this Authority. 
 
The Council would confirm however that this Authority wishes to remain a 
consultee in respect of this proposal and to this end I would be grateful if 
all future correspondence in respect of this proposal could be sent to: 
 

kfisher-bright@castlepoint.gov.uk 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

K. Fisher-Bright 
Strategic Developments Officer  

 

Planning Services 

Castle Point Borough Council 

Council Offices, Kiln Road, 

Thundersley, Benfleet, 

Essex SS7 1TF 

Tel:  01268 882220 

18.01.2021 

mailto:LondonResort@planninginspectorate.gov.uk


 - 2 - 

  

 


